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June 29, 1983
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Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator, Region IV
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 Q
Arlington, Texas 76012 I @ h I

fh/ 7
SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3 ip 8bM ffDocket No. 50-382

Significant Construction Deficiency No. 33 L t i j
" Chilled Water Piping Supports" -

Seventh Interim Report g

REFERENCE: LP&L letter W3183-0163 dated May 11, 1983

Dear Mr. Collins:

The above referenced letter indicated submittal of a Final Report to the
USNRC no later than June 30, 1983.

At the present time, all corrective action le complete. DCN-MP-459 has been
signed off by the contractor as complete along with supporting documentation.
This documentation is currently under review by LP&L and Ebasco. This review
is expected to be complete by early July, 1983.

A Final Report will be submitted to the USNRC by July 29, 1983.

Very truly yours,

// j&mw
F. J. Drummond
Project Support Manager - Nuclear

FJD/RWP/ MAL:keh

cc: 1) Director 3) Mr. E. L. Blake
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director 4) Mr. W. M. Stevenson
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

8307120202 830629 .l b g']-

PDR ADOCK 05000392 1

S PDR //0
J


